
 

Single cell RNA- seq 
Usermeeting 
A workshop organized by the project RIAT-CZ.  

Friday 
November 

30 

13.00 – 15.00 
GMI Orange seminar room 
 

 

The Core Facility Next 
Generation Sequencing has - 
in cooperation with the 
partnering Core facility 
Genomics at CEITEC – 
established a new service 
„Single Cell Sequencing“  
Interested users in this 
service will get detailed 
information on the new 
service, such as protocols, 
procedures, advantages, 
purposes. 
 
The workshop will be led by 
Andreas Sommer, head of 
VBCF-NGS, NGS‘ sequencing 
specialist and laboratory 
manager Dr. Carmen Czepe 
and Bioinformatician Ido 
Tamir. 
 
 


